Manning Valley Hockey Association Inc
Women’s Match Committee Meeting

Tuesday 22" June 2010

Meeting held at the Manning Valley Hockey Clubhouse, commenced 8.35pm

Representatives Present: Cathy Groth, Ruth Sheather, Helen Paine, Raelee Booth, Janice Surtees,
Robyn Morrison, Lyn Porter, Marlene Masters

Apologies: Jane McNeill, Vicky Birkefeld

Previous minutes read and ratified.

Correspondence

Outgoing — letter to Wingham Hockey Club re Jodie Johnston, Chloe Hogno, Shelby Johnston, Freya
Mudie and Olivia Mudie

- letter to Taree West Hockey Club re Amber Martin
- letter to Chatham Hockey Club re Sarah Jobson
- letter to all Clubs re umpiring in division 2
Incoming
1) letter from Wingham Hockey Club re deferment of div 2 game against Taree West on 17 July
Discussion - regarding points in Wingham’s letter. Decisions as follows:
Match has been deferred to Wed 21° July, 6pm on the ATF.

2) letter from Wingham Hockey Club re deferment of div 3 game against Great Lakes Strikers
on 16 July

Discussion - regarding points in Wingham’s letter. Decisions as follows:

Match has been deferred to Wed 21** July, 7.30pm on the ATF.
3) letter from Sharks Hockey Club re deferment of div 1 game against Chatham on 26 June

Discussion - regarding points in Sharks letter. Decisions as follows:

Match has been deferred to Sat 17 July, 2.00pm on the ATF.
4) letter from Sharks Hockey Club re deferment of div 2 game against Town on 17 July

Discussion - regarding points in Sharks letter. Decisions as follows:

Match has been deferred to Tue 20" July, 7.00pm on the ATF.



5) letter from Sharks Hockey Club re deferment of div 3 game against Wingham on 10 July
Discussion - regarding points in Sharks letter. Decisions as follows:

Match has been deferred to Sun 8 Aug, 1.00pm on the ATF.

6) Request from Amber Martin that we reconsider her application to register in division 4

Discussion — regarding playing rules and the impact of Amber registering at this late stage of
the competition. Decisions as follows:

The Match Committee’s original decision will stand for the 2010 season as per our womens
playing rules regarding the number of grades a player can drop in any year. It is suggested that Amber
contact the committee at the commencement of the 2011 season with her supporting evidence with
the view that the committee may be able to give Amber a more favourable outcome.

7) Chatham v East Coast Game 26 June — due to the deferred division 1 match on 26 June, Marlene will
contact Bob Baker (Chatham) and Trish Page (Sharks) to see if the teams would like to move their 8pm
game forward to the 3.30pm time slot.

Marlene will send correspondence to the clubs to confirm the committee’s decisions.

Deferred match draw to be compiled and distributed to each committee member. Marlene will print a
copy and place on the notice board in the clubhouse.

Next Meeting as required.

Meeting Closed 9.45pm



